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From the Desk of the Dean
Phew. Iowa testing is done! Students did a great job this week
staying focused and on task. We should be getting scores back
soon. We are so proud of everyone and all the hard work they
have done this year. In a few minutes, there’s ice cream in the
cafeteria as our final surprise during this taxing week. Hurray for
the end of the tests! It’s all downhill from here.

Another recent source of pride for us as a school was our Spring
Showcase this past Friday. We had singing, dancing, artwork,
and even instrumentals, all a part of a wonderful program that
showed just how talented our students are. Thanks to everyone
who was able to come. If you missed it, you should be able to
find a video of the night archived on Facebook. Saint James has
really become a center of performance this year, from our
Christmas program to our Spring Showcase to our Living Rosary
to our Living Stations of the Cross to our hallway poetry
recitations. The future is bright for the performing arts at our
school, with so much talent on board!

In other news, our lunchroom has received a huge upgrade: a
new milk cooler. We would like to thank all the donors who
bought Easter dinner rolls from our cafeteria. It will make
everyone’s lives much easier–and cleaner!–having the new fridge
in place.

Thank you everyone for everything. The end is near. Let’s
FINISH STRONG!

- James

Ava Nash, April 26

Malia Nash, April 26

Tabitha Franklin, April 27

Brian Daugherty, April 27

Trevor Funk, April 28

—

In the beginning was the Word,
and the Word was with God, and the

Word was God. He was in the beginning
with God. All things came to be through
him, and without him nothing came to be.
What came to be through him was life,
and this life was the light of the human

race; the light shines in the darkness, and
the darkness has not overcome it.

Upcoming Dates

April 23 - 2nd grade First Holy Communion
April 25 - Race for Education Donations Due
April 27 - SJCA Art Gala @ Leblond. St James

poetry recitations 6:30-7:00
April 27 - PreK picnic @ Hyde park
April 28 - Middle School Dance @ St. James
May 1st - Race for Education
May 1st - Geranium Orders Due
May 2nd - K-1 to Crown Center
May 3rd - Restorative Formation Committee

5:30, School Board meeting 6:30
May 3rd - Middle school athletic banquet @ SFX
May 3rd - 6-8 Relics visit @ Leblond 2:00-2:45
May 8-12 - Teacher Appreciation Week!
May 8 - Pay to wear Jeans day
May 10 - May Crowning
May 11 - 8th grade graduation 7:00
May 12 - PreK promotion 7:00
May 17 - Awards assembly
May 18 - Field day
May 19 - LAST DAY! 11:30 dismissal



Lunch Menu
Monday, April 24
Pepperoni Pizza, French

Fries, Corn, Sidekick, Milk

Tuesday, April 25
Taco Tots, Refried Beans,

Black Bean Salsa,
Pineapples, Milk

Wednesday, April 26
Deli Sub Sandwiches,

Chips & Dessert, Veggie
Cup, Peaches, Milk

Thursday, April 27
Baked Spaghetti, Salad,

Broccoli, Oranges, Milk

Friday, April 28
Pancakes, Yogurt w/

granola, Hash Browns,
Mixed Fruit, Milk

We will be collecting food
items for the St Vincent
DePaul Society. Please
send in non-perishable
items, now through

Wednesday May 3rd. All
donations are greatly

appreciated!

Permission Slips Due!

6-8 Blessed Relics visit at
Leblond, DUE MONDAY

K-8 Race for Education,
DUE TUESDAY

(below) “Thank you!” to our roll-buyers for our new milk
fridge.

(above and below) Our Spring Showcase: singing,
dancing, artwork, and instrumentals.

Send news and pictures of the great things your student
does. We will feature them in an upcoming Tiger Newsletter.


